
Mrs. Soldner’s 
Pre-K News 

February 2024 
Teacher Message Reminders 

Birthdays Skills this Month 

Contact Teachers 

Hello Pre-K Families! This month, our 

theme is “Fairytales” and we will be 

learning about various tales such as 

Cinderella, Goldilocks and The Three 

Bears, and Jack and the Beanstalk.  

If you lose your BINGO board, find a new 

one here.  

Please remember that re-enrollment 

begins this month. Recommendations 

were sent out Jan. 23rd. For kindergarten, 

you will be applying for a spot. You will 

pay the re-enrollment fee to be 

considered for a spot in kindergarten, 

but the fee is refundable if your child 

does not receive a spot in our program. 

Staff members will review all February 

applications in March and families will be 

notified of the decision within 1 week 

from March 1st. More information can be 

found in the EC Handbook. 

2/1 Re-enrollment begins 

2/3 Snow Tubing 

2/6 & 2/7 Dine to Donate @ 

Texas Roadhouse 

2/10 Girls’ Event 

2/14 Valentine’s Day Party 

2/18 Community Night @ 6 

PM 

2/19 No School (Presidents 

Day) 

2/20 – 2/23 No School 

(Teacher PD) 

2/29 Family Education Night 

3/23 Boys’ Event 

3/27 Easter Party 

3/29 Easter Break Begins 

4/8 School Resumes 

4/12 Walk-a-thon 

4/22 No School (P/T Conf.) 

2/13 Mrs. Soldner 

2/15 Archie & Sulley 

2/21 Layla 

• Letters: Q, R, S, T 

• Math: 

Measurement 

• Scissors Grip 

• Rhyming Mrs. Soldner: 
amy.soldner@immanuelhamilton.com 

Miss Wallace: 
lilly.wallace@immanuelhamilton.com   

https://www.immanuelhamiltonec.com/bingo-boards.html
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13H6v5-lX5VX61FkRlDg6zSlH4TzPeo9lWzW4kM3kv8s/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:amy.soldner@immanuelhamilton.com
mailto:lilly.wallace@immanuelhamilton.com


Mrs. Soldner’s 
Pre-K News 

Bible Lessons 

Mrs. Soldner Thank You, 

Fancy Words 

Ways to Help 
Shout Outs 

• Week 20 

• Week 21 
• Week 22 
• Week 23 

Villain – the bad guy in the story 

Tale – a story 
Fantasy – pretend or make-believe 

We have been working hard in Pre-
K! Here are some shout outs for this 
month: 
 
Holds scissors correctly (Colton, Finn, 
Ella, Graci, Harlynn, Kaia, Layla, 
Ryker, Saylor, Scarlett, Sulley) 
 
Cuts on a straight line (Chandler, 
Colton, Finn, Ella, Gabby, Graci, 

Harlynn, Izzie, Kaia, Layla, Miles, 
Ryker, Saylor, Scarlett, Sulley) 
 
Cuts out shapes (Chandler, Ellie, Ella, 
Gabby, Graci, Izzie, Kaia, Layla, 
Maddox, Miles, Ryker, Saylor, 
Scarlett, Sulley) 

There are many ways you 
can help us in Pre-K this 
year! 
1. Guest Reader–sign up 

here. 
2. Guest Speaker –sign 

up here. 
3. Craft Helper – sign up 

here. 

4. Class Parties – each 

child can have two 
slots on the sign up 
sheet. Both can be 
the same adult or can 
be split between 2. 
Sign up here. 

5. Sign up for items for 
our Valentine’s Day 
Party here. 

6. Paper Towels – We are 
running low. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4ea5ab23aaf85-pkguest
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4ea5ab23aaf85-pkguest
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4ea5ab23aaf85-pkspeaker
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4ea5ab23aaf85-pkcraft
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4ea5ab23aaf85-pkparty
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050D4EA5AB23AAF85-47429561-pkvalentines

